
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 11/15/2013 3:25:10 PM 
To: steven.haine@cpuc.ca.gov (steven.haine@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Did you get it? 

Great ~ I hope it meets your needs, but you know where we are. 

It was being worked on since you sent it to us, but we obviously failed to let you know what was going on which 
is not at all helpful. Again, apologies. 

Original Message 
From: Haine, Steven K. 1 inailto:steven.haine@cpuc.ca.gov 1 
Sent: Friday, November 15, 2013 03:23 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Cc: Bruno, Kenneth <kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Subject: RE: Did you get it? 

Laura: 

I received the response a few minutes ago, but haven't examined the it in detail yet. I will keep you posted if 
questions arise. Thanks. 

Steve 

Original Message 
From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.coml 
Sent: Friday, November 15, 2013 3:21 PM 
To: Haine, Steven K. 
Cc: Bruno, Kenneth 
Subject: Did you get it? 

Data response on plastic pipe should have reached you by now. 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/ 
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